










 

 
ERRATA SHEET 
(November 7, 2011) 

 
For the Document Titled: 

 
Completion of Agreed Order No. DE 6844, SeaTac Development site (aka MasterPark 

Lot C)  (November 7, 2011) 
 
Letter to Doug Rigoni (SeaTac Investments LLC), Kevin J. Collette (ANSCO Properties, 
LLC), and Tamarah Knapp Hancock (General Counsel to Scarsella Bros. Inc.) by Jerome 
Cruz (Washington State Department of Ecology). 
 
The following errata to the letter are corrected below.  

 
Page 5, under heading “Bibliography” 
Replace the second reference:  
 
Golder Associates Inc., November 2, 2011.  Draft Cleanup Action Plan  Sea-Tac 
Development Site Seatac, Washington.  Submitted to Riddell Williams P.S. Project No. 
073-93368-05.04. 
 
With the following: 
 
Golder Associates Inc., April 14, 2011.  Draft Cleanup Action Plan  Sea-Tac 
Development Site Seatac, Washington.  Submitted to Riddell Williams P.S. Project No. 
073-93368-05.04. 
 
Golder Associates Inc., November 2, 2011.  Cleanup Action Plan  Sea-Tac Development 
Site Seatac, Washington.  Submitted to Riddell Williams P.S. Project No. 073-93368-
05.04. 
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